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From the President’s Corner 
 

 

Happy New Year 2024! I hope everyone had a wonderful and safe holiday season. We 
have lots to look forward to in 2024 including the annual East Egg Hunt and Point Place 
Days Parade. The first parade planning meeting will be February 5, 2024, at 6 pm at the 
library. Anyone interested in assisting with the parade is welcome to attend. 

We are looking for people who would be interested in assisting with Flags for Point 
Place. This is the group that coordinates and installs the flags along Summit St. and the 
Summit St. bridge. 

Hope to see everyone at the installation banquet on January 17! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanking All of You in Advance 
God Bless All of You 
Tom Stagner, President



 

 

The January Dinner Meeting will be on Wednesday, January 17th, 2024, at Bay View 
Yacht Club: 

 

 6:00 PM – Social time  
 6:30 PM – Dinner provided by Libardo’s:  

• Menu: Grilled chicken breast in tomato cream sauce, seasoned 
mixed vegetable blend, mashed potatoes, salad 

 7:00 PM – Business Meeting 
 
 
 

 

Reservations are required so we can provide an accurate count to our caterer. 
Make your reservation at https://ppba.wildapricot.org or email ppbaonline@gmail.com 
and let us know that you are coming. 

 
The dinner is free for all Paid and Life PPBA members. The cost is $12 for Honorary 
Members, guests, and the public. 

 
If you know a potential member or someone interested in becoming a member, please 
invite them. Their first meeting is free! The best way to grow our association is 
through personal contact. 

 
 

Location: Bay View Yacht Club, 3902 N. Summit St., Toledo OH 43611 
 

https://ppba.wildapricot.org/
mailto:ppbaonline@gmail.com


 

The scholarship committee under the Point Place Business 
Association Foundation will award several scholarships this 
Spring, to high school seniors in the Point Place/Shoreland area. The number of 
scholarships will be determined by the donations made to the scholarship fund.  
 
If you know a high school senior that would like to apply, have them send their name, 
address and phone number to Joyce Ejhinger at jejhinger@aol.com. Family members of 
PPBA members are not eligible to receive a scholarship. They need to live in the 43611 
zip code area. They can attend any high school or be home schooled.  
 
They can also download the application at ppbaonline.com or pick up an application at 
the Point Place Library after February 1, 2024. 
 
The deadline to have applications turned in is March 15, 2024. They will be awarded at 
our April PPBA Dinner Meeting on April 17, 2024. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to be a judge for the 2024 Scholarship Program, call or text 
me @ 419-320-9979 or email me @ jejhinger@aol.com  
 
 
Joyce Ejhinger 
Point Place Scholarship  
 

PPBA PARADE June 1, 2024 

The Parade, sponsored by The Point Place Business Association is 
Saturday, June 1, 2024, at Noon. 
 
Jennifer Meehan-Meier is the Parade Chairman. There is a lot of work to be done and 
new people are needed to help put this together. 
 
The first meeting is Monday, February 5 at 6:00 pm at Point Place Library. 

 

mailto:jejhinger@aol.com
http://ppbaonline.com/
mailto:jejhinger@aol.com


 
 
 
 

Friendship Park Community Center is hosting a Heritage Dinner on Friday, January 19, 
2024, from 5-7 PM. 
 
It will be a Mexican Dinner prepared by Lillian Katko & Maria Loera. 
The Dinner includes: 
Enchiladas, Beans, Rice & Beverage 
A Free Dessert will be served.  
 
You can purchase your tickets at FPCC now. They are  
$12 for adults and $6 for children.   Tickets will be $15 at the door.  
 
The El Corazon de Mexico Dancers will perform at 7 p.m. 

There will be several raffles throughout the night. 
The main Raffle is for a 50" TV.  
Tickets are $10 a chance and are on sale now at Friendship.  
 
For more information call 419-936-3079. 







 
   

       

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Email emann@emanninsurance.com to include your 
business card. 

mailto:emann@emanninsurance.com


 
 

FULLY-FUNDED HEALTH PLANS FOR SMALL GROUPS 

Northwest Ohio Business Alliance (NWOBA) has partnered 

with Paramount Health Care to create a self-funded Multiple 

Employer Welfare Arrangement (MEWA) for businesses with 50 

or fewer employees, including qualified sole proprietorships. 

MEWAs allow small businesses to join together for the purpose 

of medical benefits as an alternative to the ACA. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 

Qualified employer groups with 1 – 50 employees (including 

sole proprietors) that are part of a participating chamber are 

eligible to join the NWOBA MEWA (fees apply). Members must 

be in good standing with their current chamber prior to joining 

the NWOBA MEWA. Employers must be located within the 

Paramount Ohio commercial service area to be eligible to apply. 

BENEFITS INCLUDE: 

• Large group pricing for small businesses. 

• Multiple plan options. 

• Locally owned and operated. 

• Integrated care delivery system which can reduce 

medical cost and improve outcomes for members. 

2022/2023 MEWA PLANS: 

• NWOBA MEWA HMO 8020 750 

• NWOBA MEWA HMO 8020 1500 

• NWOBA MEWA HMO 8020 2500 

• NWOBA MEWA HMO 7030 4000 

• NWOBA MEWA CDHP 100 3000 

• NWOBA MEWA CDHP 8020 3500 

• NWOBA MEWA CDHP 8020 4000 

• NWOBA MEWA CDHP 7030 5000 

(All CDHP plans are HSA eligible.) 

 
 
 

Call your local broker for a 

quote or reach out to your 

Paramount sales 

representative at 

419-887-2820. 
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